
 

 

24/01/2024 

 

RE: Year 9 Guided Choice and Parents’ Evening 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

I would like to invite you to the Year 9 Guided Choice and Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 31st January 2024. The 

evening will run from 2.30pm until 6.00pm. During this time, you will have opportunity to talk to teachers of core 

subjects (Maths, English and Science) about progress in these subjects – students should make appointments with their 

class teacher. This will take place in the department classrooms. 

There is also an opportunity for you to find out about the courses available to students entering year 10. There will be 

information available on the range of subjects being offered and a chance to talk to teachers about these subjects. 

These subjects are also outlined in the guided choice booklet which will be given to students shortly. This will take place 

in the main hall. 

In addition, there will be a small careers fair in the foyer, advising on pathways after leaving school. 

Members of the senior and year 9 teams will be available to discuss the guided choice process. 

After the evening an online Guided Choice form will be available for students to complete. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the Year 9 team if you require further information. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr P. Smithson 

Assistant Headteacher 
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